
  a 2540 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, (due, short, while) time, {a} while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  a 4340 # proskairos {pros'-kahee-ros}; from 4314 and 2540; for
the occasion only, i.e. temporary: -- dur-[eth] for awhile,
endure for a time, for {a} season, temporal.[ql

  a 4340 # proskairos {pros'-kahee-ros}; from 4314 and 2540; for
the occasion only, i.e. temporary: -- dur-[eth] for awhile,
endure for {a} time, for a season, temporal.[ql

  a 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain derivation; a space
of time (in general, and thus properly distinguished from 2540,
which designates a fixed or special occasion; and from 165,
which denotes a particular period) or interval; by extension, an
individual opportunity; by implication, delay: -- + years old,
season, space, (X often-)time(-s), ({a}) while.[ql

  always 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X {always}, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, (due, short, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  awhile 4340 # proskairos {pros'-kahee-ros}; from 4314 and 2540;
 for the occasion only, i.e. temporary: -- dur-[eth] for
{awhile}, endure for a time, for a season, temporal.[ql

  convenient 2121 # eukairos {yoo'-kahee-ros}; from 2095 and
2540; well-timed, i.e. opportune: -- {convenient}, in time of
need.[ql

  convenient 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity;
an occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
({convenient}, due) season, (due, short, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  due 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, ({due}, short, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  due 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, {due}) season, (due, short, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  dur- 4340 # proskairos {pros'-kahee-ros}; from 4314 and 2540;
for the occasion only, i.e. temporary: -- {dur-}[eth] for awhile,
 endure for a time, for a season, temporal.[ql

  endure 4340 # proskairos {pros'-kahee-ros}; from 4314 and 2540;
 for the occasion only, i.e. temporary: -- dur-[eth] for awhile,
{endure} for a time, for a season, temporal.[ql

  for 4340 # proskairos {pros'-kahee-ros}; from 4314 and 2540;
for the occasion only, i.e. temporary: -- dur-[eth] for awhile,
endure for a time, {for} a season, temporal.[ql

  for 4340 # proskairos {pros'-kahee-ros}; from 4314 and 2540;
for the occasion only, i.e. temporary: -- dur-[eth] for awhile,
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endure {for} a time, for a season, temporal.[ql

  for 4340 # proskairos {pros'-kahee-ros}; from 4314 and 2540;
for the occasion only, i.e. temporary: -- dur-[eth] {for} awhile,
 endure for a time, for a season, temporal.[ql

  in 2121 # eukairos {yoo'-kahee-ros}; from 2095 and 2540; well-
timed, i.e. opportune: -- convenient, {in} time of need.[ql

  lack 0170 # akaireomai {ak-ahee-reh'-om-ahee}; from a compound
of 1 (as a negative particle) and 2540 (meaning unseasonable);
to be inopportune (for one-self), i.e. to fail of a proper
occasion: -- {lack} opportunity.[ql

  need 2121 # eukairos {yoo'-kahee-ros}; from 2095 and 2540;
well-timed, i.e. opportune: -- convenient, in time of {need}.[ql

  of 2121 # eukairos {yoo'-kahee-ros}; from 2095 and 2540; well-
timed, i.e. opportune: -- convenient, in time {of} need.[ql

  often-)time 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain
derivation; a space of time (in general, and thus properly
distinguished from 2540, which designates a fixed or special
occasion; and from 165, which denotes a particular period) or
interval; by extension, an individual opportunity; by
implication, delay: -- + years old, season, space, (X {often-
)time}(-s), (a) while.[ql

  old 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain derivation; a
space of time (in general, and thus properly distinguished from
2540, which designates a fixed or special occasion; and from 165,
 which denotes a particular period) or interval; by extension,
an individual opportunity; by implication, delay: -- + years
{old}, season, space, (X often-)time(-s), (a) while.[ql

  opportunity 0170 # akaireomai {ak-ahee-reh'-om-ahee}; from a
compound of 1 (as a negative particle) and 2540 (meaning
unseasonable); to be inopportune (for one-self), i.e. to fail of
a proper occasion: -- lack {opportunity}.[ql

  opportunity 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity;
an occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, {opportunity},
 (convenient, due) season, (due, short, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  season 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) {season}, (due, short, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  season 4340 # proskairos {pros'-kahee-ros}; from 4314 and 2540;
 for the occasion only, i.e. temporary: -- dur-[eth] for awhile,
endure for a time, for a {season}, temporal.[ql

  season 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain derivation; a
space of time (in general, and thus properly distinguished from
2540, which designates a fixed or special occasion; and from 165,
 which denotes a particular period) or interval; by extension,
an individual opportunity; by implication, delay: -- + years old,
 {season}, space, (X often-)time(-s), (a) while.[ql

  short 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, (due, {short}, while) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

Page 2

12/9/2021



  space 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain derivation; a
space of time (in general, and thus properly distinguished from
2540, which designates a fixed or special occasion; and from 165,
 which denotes a particular period) or interval; by extension,
an individual opportunity; by implication, delay: -- + years old,
 season, {space}, (X often-)time(-s), (a) while.[ql

  temporal 4340 # proskairos {pros'-kahee-ros}; from 4314 and
2540; for the occasion only, i.e. temporary: -- dur-[eth] for
awhile, endure for a time, for a season, {temporal}.[ql

  time 2121 # eukairos {yoo'-kahee-ros}; from 2095 and 2540;
well-timed, i.e. opportune: -- convenient, in {time} of need.[ql

  time 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, (due, short, while) {time}, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  time 4340 # proskairos {pros'-kahee-ros}; from 4314 and 2540;
for the occasion only, i.e. temporary: -- dur-[eth] for awhile,
endure for a {time}, for a season, temporal.[ql

  while 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, (due, short, while) time, a {while}.
Compare 5550.[ql

  while 2540 # kairos {kahee-ros'}; of uncertain affinity; an
occasion, i.e. set or proper time: -- X always, opportunity,
(convenient, due) season, (due, short, {while}) time, a while.
Compare 5550.[ql

  while 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain derivation; a
space of time (in general, and thus properly distinguished from
2540, which designates a fixed or special occasion; and from 165,
 which denotes a particular period) or interval; by extension,
an individual opportunity; by implication, delay: -- + years old,
 season, space, (X often-)time(-s), (a) {while}.[ql

  years 5550 # chronos {khron'-os}; of uncertain derivation; a
space of time (in general, and thus properly distinguished from
2540, which designates a fixed or special occasion; and from 165,
 which denotes a particular period) or interval; by extension,
an individual opportunity; by implication, delay: -- + {years}
old, season, space, (X often-)time(-s), (a) while.[ql
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